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Date: 16.03.2019
To

Rishabh Sharma

Online surveillance

BSE Limited, P J Towers,
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001,
India

Dear Sir,

Sub: Reply to your letter dated 22.02.2019.
Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2018-2019 / 345

With reference to the above subject, we would like to inform you that there is no such price
sensitive information which needed to be informed to the exchange under Regulation 30 of the
SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. Our Company Secretary is on leave which has caused the
delay in replying to your letter. We further apologize for the delay.

Thanking you,

MSR INDIA LiMiTep

Sy No 42 /A Chetlq
Jinnaram[M] Sangaq
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